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July 28, 1933»

Honourable W*j*MacMillan, 
Minister of Education, 
Charlottetown, P#E#I.

My dear Minister,

I am this morning in receipt of your 
letter of July 25th, conveying the pleasing information 
that the McGill Library School conducted at Charlottetown 
has been an unqualified success, told mo by our representatives, I am puite sure that much 
of that success has arisen because of tho cordial co-opera­
tion given by your Department and Government.

Let mo assure you that we at McGill 
approved most heartily the suggestion of Dr* Lomer that 
we conduct our Bummer Library School in your Province.
The ties that bind McGill University and the Province 
of Prince Edward Island are strong and numerous, and 
I hope that our relations will continue to be cordial 
and mutually beneficial in the future*

From what has been

You raise the question of a summer 
School, to be operated In the Province of Prince Edward 
Island each year, under the auspices of this University* 
Your suggestion appeals to me, trnd we pr«taise to give it 
earnest consideration*
One is that the project, if undertaken, must be well done, 
and any expen se incurred would have to be borne from 
sources outside the University. Our obligation would be 
the organization and supervision of the School*

Two things strike me immediately*

Will you please communicate to the 
Premier and hie Government our gratitude for their co­
operation and our appreciation of your kind letter?

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal
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